
CEMETERY TRUSTEES MEETING 
NOVEMBER 15, 2016   

 
 
 
PRESENT:  Janet Brown, Chairperson; Bill Tiffany, Member & Recording Secretary   
 
ABSENT:     Rob Gordon, Member 
            
The meeting called to order @ 5:05 pm  
 
 

1. Janet made a motion: To accept the minutes of the October 11, 2016 meeting.  2nd by 
William Tiffany, the Vote showed all in favor. 

 
2. We had a discussion about the great job that Dave Holmz and his crew did on replacing 

the old railings at the “East Weare” cemetery.  They were able to do the entire length 
along Buzzell Hill Road.  The wrought iron gate at the entrance to the “Perry Eaton” 
Mausoleum will be cleaned up and repainted and attached to the two new granite posts 
that were installed by Burt Brown, Bob Brown and Bill Tiffany. 

 
3. While we had Bob at the cemetery, we had him dig ten test holes 7’-8’ deep in the 

North end of the “East Weare” cemetery to see if there were any underground 
obstructions.  There were none, so now we can sell more lots in that area! 
 

4. Our Stone Mason, Mark James has rebuilt roughly half of the wall at “Pine Grove” 
Cemetery along Buzzell Hill Road.  He will warrant his work for 3 years against the 
roots and frost shifting the wall around. 
 

5. Janet will call Ed Ferguson about taking trees down at the “Luther Locke” cemetery and 
“East Weare” cemetery. 

 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:45 pm.   
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
William F. Tiffany 

Recording Secretary 


